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Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

I hope you have had a good half-term break and that you and your children have 

taken the time to relax.  

   

This evening the Prime Minister, Boris Johnson, will be setting out his 'road map' to 

recovery. Following this governmental announcement, we will know more about 

how and when schools will be reopening. To help you be prepared for this I have set 

out how I will be communicating the relevant guidance below:  

 On Tuesday I will be meeting with the relevant staff and governors to look at 

our reopening procedure that was previously written. Please note that there 

may be some changes, and I trust that you will support and work with us on 

this.   

 By the end of the week I will write to you with the confirmed arrangements for 

our school dependant on tonight’s announcement.  I will also add some key 

information into this week newsletter. 

At this point we are as prepared as we can be to reopen our school. What we now 

need is the exact guidance from both central government and the Department for 

Education. 

I also ask that during this time your child/children continues to access the learning 

and live sessions set by their teachers.  

 

As we look towards the exciting term ahead, I look forward to working with you as 

we continue to support the children with their education and building towards their 

bright futures.  

 

Best Wishes 

 
Jane Barker-Doe 

Acting Head Teacher 

 

 

 
  


